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The following officers for 2014-2015 were installed on March 16th 

OFFICERS    HOUSE COMMITTEE   
Exalted Ruler Brian Thibeault Chairman Robert Burhoe Jr. 

Leading Ray Poitras Jr.    William Dullea 

Loyal Knight Joseph George    Wayne Vlk 

Lecturing Knight Thomas Howard   Craig Saltonstall 

Secretary Wayne Superchi    Gina Lincoln   

Treasurer Kevin Lincoln    Lodge Event Comm.   

Tiler John Daly     John Morrill 

Trustee 1year David Prescott    Arthur Joyce Jr. 

Trustee 2year William Dullea    David Labadie 

Trustee 3year Robert Burhoe Jr.   Mike Bownes 

Esquire Arthur Joyce Jr.    Bart Merrill 

Inner Guard Mike Bownes    Lodge Activities Comm. 
Chaplain Brooks Wilkie  Chairman Wayne Superchi 

Organist Scott Poitras     Fraternal Committee  

     Chairman Robert Burhoe Jr. 

Meeting are first and third Tuesday of every month except July and August which have one 

meetings on the third Tuesday, and December’s is on first Tuesday. Meeting start at 7:00pm the 



ELK OF THE MONTH 

This month’s Elk of the Month goes to John Morrill.  John worked hard to 

coordinate all of the activities for Family Day including some significant meal 

changes and is meeting with other members to ensure the Grand Exalted Ruler 

Visitation goes off smoothly.  It takes a great deal of time and attention to make 

these events run smoothly and I want to commend John for his dedication and hard 

work. Thank you!    

EXALTED RULERS MESSAGAGE 

 It’s hard to believe summer is coming to an end.  As I write this we are still 

cleaning up from family day and the 50
th
 Anniversary Committee’s and Lodge 

Events are working hard for the Anniversary Celebration and the Grand Exalted 

Rulers Visitation. 

Family Day was a huge success this year.  The weather was beautiful and the food 

delicious, the cooks heard nothing but positive feedback and the addition BBQ 

Spare Ribs to the menu was a very nice addition.  Unfortunately mother nature 

prevented us from providing steamed clams but we will do our best to bring them 

back next year.  It was very apparent that the children enjoyed the activities as 

well.  There was tattooing, face painting, Balloon Clown, the Bouncy House and 

Cotton Candy.  We hope to bring everything back next year.  If you have any 

suggestions of how to make this day more enjoyable please let me know. 

The 50
th

 Anniversary Celebration will consist of a Dinner Dance scheduled for 

September 13, 2014.  The committee is working hard on a slide show to run during 

the social hour.  The slide show will highlight many events that have occurred over 

the past 50 years at Plymouth Lodge.  There is also a program being produced that 

also highlights the history of our Lodge.  The celebration is planned to begin at 

5:00 PM with a Social Hour, at 6:00 PM we will have a Buffet Dinner, at 6:45 we 

will have a brief program to recognize Charter Members and other past and present 

Lodge Officers and then there will dancing to the music of Sheddlane until the 

Eleven O’clock Toast.  Please join us for this celebration. Tickets are on sale now 

for just $20.00 per couple.   

The Events Committee is also working on the Grand Exalted Rulers visitation 

schedule for Tuesday, September 23
rd

.  The GER has indicated that he would be 

proud to pin 50 Year Member pins on all Charter Members and this will take place 

during the Grand Lodge Program that evening.  I’ve received confirmation that at 

least three of the seven charter members will attend this event as well as the 50
th
 



Celebration.  The Buffet includes Potato Encrusted Chicken Marsala, Marinated 

Grilled Steak and Baked Haddock, Potato, Vegetable Medley and Dessert.  Tickets 

are on sale now for $25.00 per person. 

MESSAGE FROM SECRETARY 

We will be Indoctrinating and Initiating, Colin Hays, Kyle Underwood, Joseph 

Stewart, Robert Cankes, Tim Davidson, and James Keeney on September 16, 

2014. Indoctrination @ 5:00pm Initiation @ 7:00pm. Officers Ties and Jackets!   

It is my sad duty to announce a Lodge of Sorrow for passing of PER David 

Labadie. David was also an active member of the Veterans, and Grant Committees 

this year. Rest In Peace My Brother!!  

This year dues second notices was mailed out, so if you haven’t paid your dues 

please do the lodge needs this money to run its programs for this year. Dues for 

2014-2015 are regular membership $74.50 Life Membership $46.50 and don’t 

forget ENF we have to make per capita to get those grants. We have 35 delinquent 

members let get the close out. 

We are going to start send the newsletter by e-mail to those who wish it sent that 

way instead of a hard copy. Anyone who wishing to have this done please send me 

your e-mail address to supe2312@gmail.com or drop it in my box at the lodge, and 

I will put you on the list. 

Anyone wishing to donate to the Elks National Foundation please see Wayne, we 

have to make Grand Lodge’s Per Capita before we can apply for the Gratitude 

Grant.  

Sally Caldwell is going to be update our web page check it out at www.elks.org 

and type in 2312 and hit search. If you have any news or an events get it to Sally as 

well as me and Jessie. E-mails are Sally’s www.22wwcs@gmail.com , Jessie 

jsuperchi@hotmail.com , Wayne supe2312@gmail.com we will try and keep 

everything updated and fresh.  

Wayne E. Superchi PER 

Secretary 

Dates: 

September 2
nd

 Meeting night 

September 3
rd

 Grant Committee meeting 5:00pm 

September 8
th

 House Committee meeting 5:00pm 

September 9
th

 Board of Director meeting 6:00pm 

September 16
th
 Indoctrination 5:00pm / Initiation & Meeting 7:00PM 

News from the Lodge 

mailto:supe2312@gmail.com
http://www.elks.org/
http://www.22wwcs@gmail.com/
mailto:jsuperchi@hotmail.com
mailto:supe2312@gmail.com


Chet Raymond Golf Tournament 

Chet Raymond will be Sept. 20, and again starting time will be around 11:30. Fee 

is $50/, also next yr. the Chet Raymond will be held once, but the fee has to be $75 

due to the raise in price from the golf course. CR Committee 

 Don’t forget to fill out your government relations forms so we can get credit for 

the hour, miles and cash donated there are some form at the lodge.  

Family Day 2014 

 Another family day has come and gone. I would like to thank all those who 

helped. We had a very good turn out this year, I hope everyone had a good time 

and a good meal. The new menu went well with the exception of no steamers, 

sorry about that but we all know you can't beat Mother Nature. 

The raffles went good so we made a little money for the lodge. 

Winners of the scratch tickets were: Wayne Vlk-$10, Diane Strong-$25, John 

Bordeau-$25, Rhonda Antonis $50, and Terry Daly won the $100. Congratulations 

to all. See you all next year!!! 

John Morrill Chairman 

 

Kid’s Games 



 

Face painting     Steaks and Ribs cookers 

 

 Hey Suzy!!!!!!     Lobster and corn! 

 

 



50
th

 Anniversary 

Elks #2312 Plymouth 

  

50th 

 Anniversary Celebration  

  

Dinner / Dance to 

Sheddlane September 13, 2014  

  

     

Menu  
  

English Roast Beef  
Baked Potato  

Corn on the Cob  
Dessert   

  

     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     
     

Evening Program  
  

   5:00 -  6:00        Cocktails  
   6:00 -  6:45          Dinner  

  6:45 -  7:15        50th Program  
   7:15 -  11:00   Band Sheddlane  

     

  Tickets $10 per person /  

             $20 per couple  

  

 OPEN to the PUBLIC  

  

On Sale now in the  

Lodge Canteen and at the door. 

 

 

 



 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 

COMMUNITY GUARANTY SAVINGS BANK    

PO Box 996 Plymouth, NH 03264 

PLYMOUTH   CAMPTON 21 Tower Rd, Campton, NH 

03223   603-536-0001  Fax 603-536-222 

 

ANNIE’S OVERFLOW  

Breakfast and Lunch 7Days 6am-2pm 

603-536-4062 10 Holderness Rd.  Plymouth, NH 

 

ALLSTATE INSURANCE  

56 Main St. Plymouth, NH 03264 

SHARON THORNE 603-536-5161 Fax 603-536-5164 

Auto, Home, Business, Life 24-Hour Customer Service 

 

NORTH COUNTRY COINS. LLC 

64 Main St. Plymouth, NH 03264 603-536-2625 

Buying-Selling-Appraisals www.NCCNH.com  

 

A-Bit 

Computer Service 58b Main St. PO Box 321 Plymouth, NH 03264 

603-238-2589  www.abit4u.co 

 

MO FUN (Not just a name. A commitment) 

Balloon Entertainment 

NH Justice of the Peace 

PO Box 970 Campton, NH 03223 

603-726-4566  mo@mofun.us     www.mofun.us 
Any Comments send to supe2312@gmail.com 

 
  
  

http://www.nccnh.com/
http://www.abit4u.co/
mailto:mo@mofun.us
http://www.mofun.us/


 

September 2014 
  

  

 

Sun. Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat. 
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  Meeting  

Night 

7:00pm 

  Friday 

Night 

Meal TBA  

Soccer Shoot @ 

Pemi Soccer 

Field 

9am Register 

10am Shoot 
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